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I strongly oppose this.  You can’t openly have camping in any public right of way.  

They would need to pay land taxes just like the rest of us. The theft, open air drug 

markets not to mention private property is private for a reason so you can’t allow 

camping on private property as well. The public space is paid for by people who are 

working (taxes) and land owners  not those that aren’t working and living for free.  

Get a clue Oregon let’s stop this madness and get our State back in the right 

direction.  


